Item 18, PC meeting 11t" May 2023.

Report from the Mill Hill, Allotments and 3 Cocked Hat Working Group.

Mill Hill.

The Tree Survey noted two trees in need of safety work. One within 6 months and the other
in 1 year. The working group request that Council obtains quotes for the works needed.

3 Cocked Hat.

The litter bin and signs were installed in March by volunteers. The working group wishes to
thank Roy Groom for providing the wooden posts and David Oliver for fixing and installing
the signs. The working group recommends that the boundary of the layby is marked by a
series of posts set into the ground and request that Council consider a budget for the
purchase of the posts.

The Tree Survey tagged 4 trees in need of safety work within 1 year.



